

Would you like to be involved in helping out our community in a positive way? The Kiwanis Club involves students getting together to make a difference! Students will discover how to get involved with various philanthropies as well as learning leadership skills. K-Kids Club is for all students in grades 3-5.

\*All meetings will be held on Thursdays, once a month from 7:45am-8:30am starting on Thursday, September 28th, in Mrs. Maier's classroom-231 (Hawk Hall)\*

If you are interested in becoming a K-Kid, please return the bottom portion to Mrs. Maier by the morning of Friday, September 15th to ensure your spot in K-Kids.

I look forward to an exciting year of serving others!

Mrs. Maier

For questions please confact me: Christine.maler@ocps.net	
My child, for K-Kids meetings.	, has permission to come <b>before schoo</b> l
Grade: Child's Teacher:	
Parent Signature:	
Phone:	
Email:	